
	
	
	

	
	

Bari, ITALY, 18 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The manuscript was carefully re-read by a native English speaker, Vanessa Terenzio MD. 

Dr. Terenzio was born and studied in the United States of America. For several years she taught as 

a mother tongue English teacher in Bari, Italy. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

	


